

The Sweyne Park School Sir Walter Raleigh Drive, Rayleigh, Essex, SS6 9BZ Headteacher: Katharine Dines

Tel: 01268 784721

Email: admin@sweynepark.com

www.sweynepark.com

8th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

As we begin the term, I would like to take the opportunity to welcome our pupils back after the summer break.

It is with great pleasure that I welcome Mr Price, to the year group. He will provide the right support and guidance that the year group will need, as they settle back into school. In addition, Miss Ford continues her role as Assistant Head of Year. Miss Ford has offered a great deal last year and I look forward to working with her.

Year 11 as you know, is a very important year, and will build towards pupils completing public exams in Summer 2023. With this in mind, can I take this opportunity to invite you to the 'Welcome to Year 11' meeting, which will take place on 14th September at 6.00pm. The meeting will go over expectations for the coming year, as well as outline key dates and ways you can support your child with their learning. This meeting will take place face to face in the main hall.

I recognise that Year 11 for some pupils will present some challenges, but by working together, I am confident that we can ensure that all pupils will make pleasing progress. If you do have any concerns or questions, please do contact myself, Mr Price or Miss Ford.

Best wishes and kind regards

Nicola Welch

No Worker

Deputy Headteacher

















